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9th Sept 2020
Dear Parents,

You may have seen in the press that already, this week, 26 primary schools in Manchester have had to send home different class groups/bubbles to self-isolate for 14 days. So, I am sure you can understand the importance of socially distancing from others to prevent the coronavirus from spreading between groups.
We have introduced staggered start and finish times to reduce contact between families. I notice that this is very successful in the evening, with children picked up quickly but in the morning there is closer contact between families than is ideal. As a result I will introduce a slight change to the drop-off procedures. Instead of having to wait or line up in the playground children should go straight to their classroom at the correct time. 

8:40 – 8:45.  Reception, Year 2 and Year 6 should go to their classrooms in this time. The classroom doors will be open at 8:40 and they will close promptly at 8:45. 
8:50 – 8:55. Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 should go directly to their classrooms in this time. The classroom doors will be open at 8:50 and close promptly at 8:55.

To prevent children from crossing bubbles it is important that children arrive at the correct times.
We appreciate your support and patience at this time as things are constantly changing. Should you have any concerns please contact the school office. We work hard to ensure that we are professional, courteous and polite at all times. Similarly, I would expect all parents and visitors to be equally polite to staff. There are rules in place for the safety of everybody. We have had some incidents of parents being rude to office staff because they object to wearing a mask in the reception area. Rude behaviour will not be tolerated on our school premises. We need to be the right example for all our children. 

This is a challenging time for everybody but together we will get through it. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely
Ray Moloney

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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